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Event Rescheduled for 2011

A Time for 7-ieaiina
The Gospel Picnic

Upcoming Event
Rescheduled for 2011

at

For more information please call 503-740-6671 and leave a voicemail 
or contact by email at gospelpicnic@live.com

Looking for volunteers and churches to make this event a community blessing!
Sponsored by The Portland Observer Newspaper & Rainbow Outreach Ministries
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